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11th March 2025  


Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6, 
Year 6 Farm Visit – March 2025
As part of our ‘Opening Worlds’ Humanities curriculum, we are excited to inform you that all Year 6 pupils will be visiting a mixed farm to learn more about farming practices. Each class group will have a separate visit, with transportation provided by a minibus driven by teaching staff. The visits will be split into morning and afternoon sessions, with the afternoon groups having an early lunch on the day of their visit.
The dates for each class visit are as follows:
· Monday, 24th March 2025: 6TSL and 6TSH
· Monday, 31st March 2025: 6JM and 6MA
What Pupils Need to Bring 
On their activity day, pupils should bring: 
✔ Waterproof coat.
✔ Suitable shoes for muddy conditions e.g. wellies, boots, or old trainers.

✔ All pupils are to wear their Newquay Junior Academy Uniform. 

Medical Requirements 
If your child has any medical requirements that are any different to what we have on record for your child, please let us know via email njasecretary@nja.celtrust.org before their trip.

We are looking forward to this hands-on learning experience and hope the pupils will enjoy exploring farming life!
Yours sincerely,
 
Mr Doble & Year 6 Team   
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